
CONFERENCE OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE REPORT 
 
 
 
Chicagoland is hosting a fall International Conference  November 17- 19th 2023. 
The planning committee is doing a great job.  All necessary documentation has 
been submitted and all is in order.  Potential workshops have been reviewed and 
all is good.  
 
This committee has not received any bids from any area for future conferences.  
If any area is thinking about hosting a future conference, this committee is more 
than happy to assist and answer any questions. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Wendy B. 
Committee Chair 
  
  


